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Message from the President 
 
Hello Guild Members, 
 
Along with November including Thanksgiving 
Day and our opportunity to share our gratitude 
with others, it will be special month for music! 
 
The annual Children’s Concert held at the Bank 
of the Ozarks Arena in Hot Springs, under the 
leadership of Guild board member Martha 
Smither, will be on November 9. Martha and Bev 
Thompson work together, recruiting volunteers 
to assist with seating over 3,000 area students. 
The Arkansas Symphony Orchestra’s perfor-
mance will be enthusiastically embraced by the 
students, accompanying teachers, volunteers 
and audience members. 
 
November 19th is opening night for the ASO’s 
return to the Robinson Center Music Hall. 
Whether you attend the Saturday evening per-
formance or the following day’s Sunday after-
noon concert, be prepared to marvel at the reno-
vations. Part of the program will include 
Respighi's Pines of Rome.   
 
December 4th at 3pm, your Guild welcomes the 
ASO to our Woodlands Auditorium for their 
Christmas concert. Tickets have already sold 
quickly, but as of this writing, some are still avail-
able. 
 
“Music is the divine way to tell beautiful, poetic 
things to the heart.” ~Pablo Casals. 
 
Best wishes, 

 

 
 
 

 

 

The Arkansas Symphony Presents 
“Christmas in the Village” 
Sunday, December 4, 2016 
Tickets are almost gone! 

 
Get yourself in the Christmas holiday spirit by 
joining us for the annual appearance in the Vil-
lage of the Arkansas Symphony Orchestra con-
ducted by Maestro Phillip Mann. This year The 
Village Chorale will again join the orchestra on 
stage.  In addition the Orchestra always brings 
along a guest soloist or two to help put us in the 
festive mood.  As always you can count on this 
program to include seasonal favorites and plenty 
of exquisite music to welcome the season. 

Reserved seat tickets for this event are $25.  We 
are very grateful for a donor who has covered 
the cost increases this year so that we can stay 
at the same ticket price as last year.  Tickets are 
on sale through the HSV POA.  To purchase 
tickets online, click here.  You may also pur-
chase tickets in person at the POA ticket office 
in the Ouachita Building at the Ponce de Leon 
Center.  The office is open weekdays from 9 
AM—2 PM. 

ASO Photo by Kelly Hicks. 

 
 

http://www.symphonyguild.org/
https://hotspringsvillage.thundertix.com/events/93859/saleable_seats?performance_id=1685695


the possibility of Sunday afternoon bus service 
to the Pops concerts, similar to what we do for 
the Masterworks.  The cost is $165 for the sea-
son or $30 per concert.  We would need at least 
20 riders for the service to be viable. 

If you would be interested in this, please send 
an e-mail to or phone Priscilla O'Malley 
at prisomalley@yahoo.com, 501-915-0195 or 
Molly Crawshaw at mscrawshaw@yahoo.com, 
501-922-0622.  Please respond no later than 
November 10. 

 
A Night in Monte Carlo 

January 13, 2017 

 
The Guild has brought to you elegant events 
such as the Symphony Soiree, but this year, 
elegance is being presented with a dinner, casi-
no, and auction as you would only experience 
in Monte Carlo!  This will be a joyful, memora-
ble and elegant event! 

The evening begins when the bar opens at 5:30 
PM.  Dinner is being catered by Chef Johnna – 
tenderloin with all the trimmings.  Festivities will 
include a live auction and fun casino games 
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Volunteers Needed for the Annual 
Children’s Concert on November 9 

 
We are fast approach-
ing another musical ex-
perience at the Bank of 
the Ozarks Arena in Hot 
Springs, when the Ar-
kansas Symphony Or-
chestra (ASO) per-
forms the Children's 
Concert for 3rd, 4th, 5th 
and 6th graders from 
various area 
schools.  The perfor-
mance is scheduled 
for Wednesday Novem-

ber 9 at 10:00 AM.  The theme for the concert 
is American Odyssey, which highlights 
uniquely American musical styles including 
patriotic marches, ragtime, and Hispanic fla-
vors. 
 
Many, many of you have volunteered in the 
past and hopefully many of you who have not 
participated will be able to do so this year 
and enjoy the experience.  Our role is to direct 
the students and teachers in safely entering 
and exiting the Arena on the morning of the 
event. 
  
We need 40-50 volunteers to help direct the 
children and teachers to their correct spot in 
the Arena.  The Concert starts promptly at 
10:00 AM, therefore volunteers should be at 
the Arena by 8:45 AM to allow time to get your 
instructions.  This will also allow you to famil-
iarize yourself with the layout of the Arena. 
   
If you would like to volunteer to help at this 
event and have not already been contacted, 
please contact Bev Thompson at 922-0036 or 
bgolfd@sbcglobal.net. 
 

 
Would You Like to Ride a Bus to the 

Sunday ASO Pops Concerts? 
 

The time is near for the start of another ASO 
Pops Series and we will be back in the Robin-
son Center!!!  We've had some inquiries about 

mailto:prisomalley@yahoo.com
mailto:mscrawshaw@yahoo.com


mosphere unique to those who venture on a Eu-
ropean river cruise. The history of the cities, the 
churches, the political changes, the art, and all 
the aspects of great cultures were brought to life. 
Extremely talented guides at every stop and 
aboard the ship brought  greater meaning and 
deeper understanding than could have been im-
agined.  The extreme quality of service provided 
by this Tauck cruise would certainly be enough 
to make this trip a huge success. However, the 
uniqueness and most memorable for many of us, 
were the great experiences that we enjoyed 
each day with music. Music is what made this 
trip so meaningful to those participating.  

 

Experiencing opera at the historic and splendor-
filled Budapest Opera House, a piano recital at 
the Franz Liszt  Academy, the Kodály String 
Quartet performing in the home of its namesake, 
a piano recital of the music of Bartok, in his 
home, the Mozart Requiem performed for us pri-
vately in Vienna on period instruments accompa-
nying the chorus,  an orchestral  rehearsal of 
Mozart’s Haffner  Symphony in a palace in Vien-
na as well as chamber music at every venue in-
cluding aboard our ship was unforgettable. Cer-
tainly for each of us from our guild and what was 
called the “Arkansas Group”, there was no big-
ger highlight than traveling with Philip and Tatia-
na Mann. We were so proud of them in many 
ways and they quickly endeared themselves to 
every guest on the cruise. We were treated to 
several wonderful piano performances by Tatia-
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played on professional tables with a prize for 
the big winner. 

Glamour will come to play and the winners will 
be the local schools and students as the Guild 
supports their music education. 

Jackets (black tie optional) are recommended 
for gentlemen. 

Tickets are on sale to members and their 
guests only through October 31.  Beginning 
November 1, they will be available to the gen-
eral public.  The tickets are $50 each and are 
available online by clicking here or by visiting 
the POA ticket office in the Ouachita Building at 
the Ponce de Leon Center.   

Dinner seating is at tables of 8.  If you pur-
chase fewer than 8 tickets and would like to sit 
with another party in particular, please contact 
either Nancy Jorgensen (984-2266) or Su-
zanne Kuch (915-8016) or send us an email at 
info@symphonyguild.org. 

  

Musical Magic on the Blue Danube 
“Recapitulation & Coda“ 

 
“The trip of a lifetime”, over eighteen months in 
the planning, lived up to its billing and sur-
passed the high expectations that enticed four-
teen of our local and area music lovers to em-
bark.  Between August 24 and September 5, 
music, scenery, music, history, music, art, mu-
sic, food, music, splendor, music, and friend-
ships filled the lives of HS/HSV Symphony 
Guild Members.  This trip, promoted by your 
guild and benefitting the many Music Education 
projects supported by our guild was a fantastic 
experience for me, and I know, it was also for 
each of our traveling companions. The trip ar-
ranged so professionally and thoroughly by 
Sue Smith Vacations was flawless. We were 
blessed with perfect weather, safe traveling 
conditions, and the luxury and meticulous ac-
commodations long associated with Tauck 
Tours.   
 
From Budapest to Prague, aboard a brand new 
River cruise ship, the MS Joy; we experienced 
the fabulous sights, sounds, aromas, and at-

https://hotspringsvillage.thundertix.com/orders/new?performance_id=1703051


Like us on Facebook 
 
Yes, we have a Facebook page.  It has been 
“lying dormant” for a couple of years, but we are 
beginning to move forward with making it “lively” 
again.  So visit us on Facebook at Hot Springs/
Hot Springs Village Symphony Guild, and watch 
for event postings, photos and the like.  And 
speaking of  “like”, please “like” and “share” our 
page with your Facebook friends. 

 
 
 

Bus Service to Sunday ASO Master-
works Concerts 

 
If you have tickets to the Sunday performances 
of the ASO Masterworks concert series and do 
not want to drive to Little Rock, we offer bus ser-
vice from the Village. 
 
To sign up to ride the bus, please contact either 
Molly Crawshaw at 922-0622 (email 
mscrawshaw@yahoo.com) or Priscilla O’Malley 
at 915-0051 (email prisomalley@yahoo.com). 
You may pay for each trip when you board the 
bus or you may purchase the entire series of 
trips in advance. 
 

Members Only 
 

You will find a searchable directory in the mem-
ber area on our website.  You will also find a 
printable copy of the directory in the same loca-
tion.  To access the member only section of the 
website, you will need to login.  To do so, click 
on LOGIN in the upper right section of the head-
er on any page on our website. This will take you 
to the login page.  Your email address is your id.  
If you have forgotten your password or have 
never logged in, click on the forgot password link 
on the login page to get a new one.  Alternative-
ly, if you have a Facebook account that uses the 
same email address, you may click on the Face-
book icon and use those login credentials.   

Once you are logged into the website, you may 
see the directory, edit your personal profile to 
keep us up-to-date if any of your contact infor-
mation changes, adjust your email preferences, 
and adjust your privacy (directory) settings.  For 
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na both as soloist and 
in four-hand selec-
tions and equally 
proud of Maestro Phil-
ip for his many musi-
cal observations and 
insights, and most no-
tably for an outstand-
ing lecture presenta-
tion on Gustav Mah-
ler. All present were 
impressed with our 
talented ASO conduc-
tor and Tatiana, and 

many asked for schedules to allow them to visit 
Little Rock to experience the excitement of an 
orchestral performance under the direction of 
Philip Mann.  

 
 
 
 
 

Past President  of HS/HSV Symphony Guild 

 
Dallas Getaway—March 27—29, 2017 

 
Sue Smith has put together another great trip 
benefitting the Guild.  This time we are going to 
Dallas.  If you are interested, please contact 
Sue at 922-4801 to sign up. 

https://www.facebook.com/hsvsymphonyguild/?fref=ts
https://www.facebook.com/hsvsymphonyguild/?fref=ts
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help with the website, please contact Suzanne 
Kuch at 915-8016 or at in-
fo@symphonyguild.org. 

If we do not have your email address and you 
would like a printed copy of the directory, 
please contact Suzanne Kuch at 501-915-
8016.  If for privacy reasons, you do not want to 
be included in the directory or do not want a 
particular piece of information included in the 
directory (address or phone number for exam-
ple), please contact Suzanne Kuch.  If you 
elected not to be included in past directories, 
we have not included you in the current directo-
ry. 

Season Event Calendar 
 

The program committee has finalized our sea-
son offerings.  A list of our season entertain-
ment events is below.  For full details, please 
visit the Event page of our website. 
 
 
December 4, 2016—ASO Christmas in the Vil-
lage, Woodlands Auditorium 
 
January 13, 2017—Night in Monte Carlo, Coro-
nado Center, Hot Springs Village 
 
January 29, 2017—Student Showcase, Holy 
Trinity Episcopal Church, Hot Springs Village 
 
February 21, 2017—Salute to Gershwin, Din-
ner and Concert, Christ of the Hills Methodist 
Church, Hot Springs Village 
 
March 26, 2017—ASO Chamber Orchestra, 
Garvan Gardens, Hot Springs 
 
April 29, 2017—Senior Prom 2017—Dinner 
and Dance featuring the Village Big Band, 
Coronado Center, Hot Springs Village 
 
April 30, 2017—ASO Youth Orchestra in Con-
cert, Woodlands Auditorium. 
 

http://www.symphonyguild.org/Events


Silver Level (cont.) 

 

 

 

 

 

Bronze Level 
 

Marriot Wealth Advisors 
Tomorrow’s Fitness and Therapy 

Village Inn 
Kristi Golden, DDS 
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Lovingly Sponsored by Music Lovers 
Please help us thank our sponsors. Visibility is 
the key to showing our sponsors we appreciate 
their interest and support. When you have the op-
portunity, please mention to those who give so 
generously that you appreciate their Guild spon-

sorship. 
 

Platinum Level 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Gold Level 

 

 

 
Crystal Level 

 

Silver Level 
Jeffery Fusilier, DDS 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


